TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
October 8, 2015

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Jim
Learman.

Supervisors present: Rick Suda, Bruce Elmer
Others present: Ralph Krultz, and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: Jim Learman reported that the Greenwood Fire Department is now called
Greenwood Fire and EMS District. Ralph Krultz reported on the new tax collection system that
the County is going to use this tax season.

The minutes of the September 14, 2015 meeting were presented and approved.

Treasurer report was presented. As of October 8 there was $32,536.87 in checking account and
$70,723.54 in money market

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Bruce Elmer to pay all monthly bills as presented. Motion
carried.

After discussion motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer not to discontinue Chicago Ave.
Motion carried.

After discussion motion Jim Learman, seconded Rick Suda not to discontinue Golden Rod Road.
Motion carried.

Under road work Rick Suda reported that Opelt’s were planning to replace the culvert on the
153 Tri project today but due to the rain plan to do it tomorrow then gravel the road.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Eimer not to transfer from money market to checking
account. Motion carried.

Next regular town meeting will be November 9 at 7:30 pm.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Bruce Elmer to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk
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